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JOHN R. KASICH
GOVERNOR

STATE OF OHIO

July 18, 2011

Gregory B. Jaczko, Chairman
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington D.C. 20555-0001

Dear Chairman Jaczko,

In response to the Nuclear Regulatory Commission's (NRC) letter dated March
18, 2011, I am writing regarding the State of Ohio's primary liaison to the NRC.

Mr. Michael Bear, Interim Branch Chief, Radiological Branch, Ohio Emergency
Management Agency (EMA), will replace Ms. Carol O'Claire, who has retired, and serve
as the NRC State Liaison Officer. Mr. Bear can be reached by telephone at (614) 799-
3687, or by email at mlbear@,dps.state.oh.us.

Also please note Mr. Robert C. Glenn, Executive Director of Ohio Homeland
Security (OHS), serves as the State of Ohio's Homeland Security Advisor. Director
Glenn can be reached by telephone at (614) 387-6171.

Governor

77 SOUTH HIGH STREET 9 30TH FLOOR ° COLUMBUS, OHIO43215-6117 & 614.466.3555


